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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.

WORDWORD
SMARTSMART

       

Zara Ahmed	 Lily Wyatt

Matty Yarwood	 Ted Perry

Luis Pimlet	 Lily Latham

Arlo Rhodes	 Allison Tilley

Phoebe Villanti-Yates	 Jessica Palmer

Emily Mucaj	 Laurie Potter

Chloe Griffiths MsMcNally	 Noah Little

Holly Reid	 Elliott Evers

Jamal Al- Waleedi	 Arlo LeeEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

A busy week in William Stockton again with lots of learning activities happening across 
the curriculum. A special mention to all of the music that is being learnt and taught 
across the school, allowing a lot of exposure to a wide range of different music genres. 
This gives our children a gateway to learn about  a lot of different cultures and regions of 
the world. Well Done Everyone on your musical mastery and enjoy the 
musical journeys and where it takes you!

We have been 
celebrating Children’s 
mental health this week 
throughout the school 
looking at how we can 
MANAGE AND IMPROVE 
our mental health. 
Remember it is….
l GOOD TO TALK
l GET FRESH AIR
l EXERCISE
l BE KIND

Over the past two weeks we 
have been delighted to 

welcome a representative from 
the dogs trust to share with us 

their great work that they do. All 
the children 

thoroughly enjoyed the 
visit. Ask them about it…

https://www.dogstrust.org.uk/

A fabulous ASSEMBLY
What a treat we had this 
morning with an assembly 
from one of our reception 
classes (RG). Some of the 
youngest children in the 
school shared all of their 
learning with us and were 
excellent. It was great to see 
them perform in that way 
for the first time. All of your 
teachers were very proud of 
you. Next week it is the turn 
of RD; 9.15am in the hall.

3/4H and 2H had great 
times at the library this 
week. Next week it is the 
turn of 3M and 2B - KEEP 
READING EVERYONE.

Year 3 are looking 

forward to their trip to 

The Conwy centre on 

Anglesey next week. 

They will be involved in 

lots of great activities 

outside. Look out on 

twitter for all of their fun.




